
 

“Our Paper Shredding Day enables residents to 
destroy old documents safely and securely, with the 
paper being recycled.” 
 

Joseph N. DiVincenzo, Jr. 
 

Joseph N. DiVincenzo, Jr., Essex County Executive 
and the Essex County Board of County Commissioners 

Invite you to 

 
Saturday, November 5, 2022      
8:00 a.m. to 12 noon 
Essex County Public Works 
Fleet Maintenance Facility 
99 West Bradford Avenue 
Cedar Grove, New Jersey 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Free to all Essex County Residents 

Commercial and Large Quantity Users May Not Drop Off Items. 

Essex County residents must provide proof of residency at the site. 

For more information call Essex County Department of Public Works  

at 973-226-8500, Ext. 2580. 

 

Destroy important documents safely and securely. 
All shredded paper will be recycled. 

Plastic sheets and covers, and metal binders must be removed.  
Paper clips and staples do not have to be removed.  

Photo negatives and film are not accepted. 

 
 


